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Over the summer, the Chair, Lauren McClain, joined by outgoing Senate Chair, Kirk Atkinson, 

and incoming Senate Chair, Julie Shadoan, met with President Tim Caboni and Provost Cheryl 

Stevens to discuss the results of the Faculty Worklife Survey. Relevant sections of the results 

were also sent to BoR Chair, Phillip Bale, and Strategic Planning Committee Chair, Bruce 

Shulte.  

Additionally, conversations were continued with Tony Glisson, Director of HR, about the 

development of a parental leave policy. We are hoping to have a draft of a policy by September.  


